
From: Coriell, Scott 
Sent: Friday, April 29, 2016 5:23 PM 
To: Coriell, Scott 
Subject: Public Records Request Production  

  

This production contains approximately 5500 pages of former staff emails slated for 

deletion.  Those emails can be found using this link: 

  

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/cporhsm5ivyw9ok/AAARqbQ0zwqfFa1SrIOmibsFa?dl=0 

It is meant to serve as a representative sample of the type of correspondence at issue in the 

request to delete emails of former staff who left the Governor’s Office over three years ago.  We 

have redacted and withheld the following types of information: personal contact information (1 

VSA 317(c)(7)), identification of constituents or sensitive information about an identified 

constituent ((c)(7)), proprietary information ((c)(9)), security information (mainly contained on 

the Governor’s daily calendar) ((c)(25)), personnel information (ie hiring, work performance, 

pay, benefits, and appointment information ((c)(1) & (7)), and non-agency business of a personal 

nature (ie emails involving former staff member’s family members, or emails about a non-work 

event) ((c)(7)).  Many of these emails are duplicative of emails that exist in other 

accounts.  Executive privileged and attorney client communications preserved in accounts not 

slated for deletion, including the Governor’s, have been withheld ((c)(1), (3), & (4)).     

  

Redaction of the Elizabeth Bankowski account was done under the direction of staff other than 

Sarah London. 

  

None of the withheld information relates to EB-5.  The request to delete the accounts at issue in 

this production was in no way related to any EB-5 litigation.  

  

Any appeal regarding the withholding of the above information may be directed to the 

Governor’s Chief of Staff. 

  

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/cporhsm5ivyw9ok/AAARqbQ0zwqfFa1SrIOmibsFa?dl=0

